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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 

Subject:  Colour Content (RDA 7.17) 

 
 
CILIP thanks ALA for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal. CILIP has a majority preference for Option 2. 
 
CILIP discussed whether the instructions were intended primarily to 
distinguish monochrome (including black-and-white and tinted) from 
polychrome content, and the importance of retrieving content by its colour (for 
example monochrome red, that is, black-and-red). 
 


